Is your child entitled to

At Ormiston Meridian Academy, we believe it is important for students to have a nutritious meal at lunch time.
If your circumstances have changed in these difficult times then you may be entitled to ‘Free School Meals’.

More than 12,000 children in Stoke-on-Trent already receive a free school meal. This saves their families
around £400 a year and also gives additional funding to their school.

Your child may be able to get ‘Free School Meals’ if you receive any of the following:

Please ask for an application form at reception.
If you require assistance in completing the
form, our staff are here to help you.
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